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For Immediate Release  June 13, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Robbery Suspects 
 
 
On Sunday May 19, 2019 at about 6:00 p.m., Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were 
dispatched to a reported aggravated robbery at 20074 Highway 105 East, Cleveland, Texas at the Family 
Dollar.  A 69-year-old white female victim had her purse forcefully stolen from her and suffered several 
injuries which were treated at Houston Healthcare-Conroe. The suspects are believed to be black males 
between the ages of 16 and 25 years of age.  Attached are the photos from surveillance footage at the scene.   
 
If anyone has any information regarding the identity of these suspects, please contact Montgomery County 
Sheriff Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference 
Case # 19A160454. 
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